

Maryland Historical Society 201 West Monument Street Baltimore, Maryland

GEORGE L. RADCLIFFE, President JAMES W. FOSTER, Director

July 9, 1952

Mr. Click Relander Route 3, Box 149 Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

We shall endeavor to have the negative microfilm of the Archer letters prepared and sent to you within the next few days. This will acknowledge receipt of the postal money orders in the amount of \$20.00 that you have sent to us.

Sincerely yours,

Fred Shell Librarian

FS:ss



Maryland Historical Society 201 West Monument Street Baltimore, Maryland

GEORGE L. RADCLIFFE, President JAMES W. FOSTER, Director

September 11, 1952

Mr. Click Relander Route No. 3 Box 149 Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

In Mr. Shelley's absence, on vacation, I am answering your letter of August 26.

We can not take the time to make a thorough search for materials relating to General James J. Archer, since you are only in the beginning stage of your investigation. We are almost swamped with inquiries from all over the country.

Yes, the James J. Archer of the Archer Collection here is the same as General Archer of the Confederate army: We do not find any photographs or other pictures of him or his family. You will find a list of source materials relating to General Archer at the end of the sketch of him in the Dictionary of American Biography.

We return the photographs you sent.

Sincerely yours,

JWF:ss

MARYLAND HISTORICAL SOCIETY

201 West Monument Street

Baltimore 1, Maryland

GEORGE L. RADCLIFFE
President

JAMES W. FOSTER



July 12, 1956

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Mr. Shelley went to the New Jersey Historical Society in August of last year.

Your letter of June 16 has been delayed in the hope that we could do more research for you, but our facilities for this are very restricted. We have not been able to locate the pictures which you requested. There is some manuscript Archer material belonging to the Harford County Historical Society, which is now deposited in our Society. You would have to visit us in order to use it since there is practically a full vertical file of material which is only roughly indexed.

We will be interested in anything you do with General Archer and would like to have a copy of anything which you may have available. He was indeed an outstanding man. The best of luck in your project!

Sincerely yours,

Francis C. Haber Librarian

raniel Haber

FCH-k

MARYLAND HISTORICAL SOCIETY

201 West Monument Street

Baltimore 1, Maryland

GEORGE L. RADCLIFFE
President

JAMES W. FOSTER
Director



November 21, 1958

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

We are unable to find readily any descendants of the Archer family who might assist you.

We suggest that you write to Mrs. William H. B. Howard, "Olney Farms"., Joppa P. O., Maryland, who is thoroughly acquainted with Harford County residents. Her mother was a Van Bibber.

We shall look out for Miss Jo Ann Shore when she comes.

Sincerely yours,

Director

JWF-k